
SPO Alert:  Training and Professional Development Services and 
Safety Training Services

SPO ALERT

DATE: June 29, 2018

TO: State Agencies and Cooperative Members

FROM: State Procurement Office

RE: Training and Professional Development Services and Safety Training 
Services

The new solicitation for Training-Professional Development and-or 
Consultative Services is still in Evaluation. It is anticipated that awards will 
be made by July 17, 2018.

If these services are needed between July 1, 2018 and July 17, 2018 it is 
recommended that you use the Open Market purchase process for activity 
under $10,000.00.

If you have any questions, please contact Delia Walters at 
delia.walters@azdoa.gov or at 602-542-9125.
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